Taipei Economic and Cultural Office, Prague

Evropská 2590/33C, 160 00 Praha 6

Tel 233 320 606 - fax 233 326 906 - tecoprag@gmail.com

The Taiwanese Community in Prague is going to host a gathering on the Old Town

Square from 10:10 till 11:00 AM on 16 May to call for Taiwan's presence at the

upcoming 72nd World Health Assembly in May 2019. I cordially invite you to attend

this gathering to convey your support.

Taiwan has been excluded from the 70th and 71st WHA in the past two years and its

participation in the WHO technical meetings has also been restricted, which has

created serious gaps in the global health security system.

Health is human rights. As health issues know no national borders, a concerted global

effort is the only way to effectively ensure the health and welfare of people around the

world. It is unfair that the 23 million people of Taiwan are denied the right that the

rest of the world enjoys, of participating in the global disease prevention system on an

equal basis.

I therefore invite you to attend our gathering in person to facilitate Taiwan's

participation in the upcoming 72nd WHA in May 2019, which aims to further

promote universal health coverage and global cooperation in health-related matters for

all humankind. Your prompt response to this letter will be highly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Amb. Joey C.I. Wang

Representative